
Newsletter    

November 2023           
 

ROMANIA – 

VOIVODENI  

Solar Panels 
 

Dear Friends and 

Donors, 

 

In collaboration with the Romanian government, the European Union initiated a Green investment program 

to support its climate goals. The project involves, among other things, installation of solar panels. Our 

contact person, Denes Csaba, states that solar panels would be very beneficial for the elementary school in 

Voivodeni. The solar panels would be able to produce so much electricity that the school could be energy 

independent in the future. The Romanian government receives grants of SEK 48,000 for local project from 

the EU, provided that the remaining SEK 35, 000 can be raised locally. Denes turned to SB Foundation, 

which decided this summer to contribute the requested sum. Denes has now sent us these photos of the 

installation.  

 

Thank you for your important support of SB Foundation’s work! 
With greetings from Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger   

 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________   

 

Stiftelsen Brödet/SB Foundation BG 900-4201, PG 90 04 20-1, Swish 1239004201   
Org.no: 802401-2844, www.stiftelsenbrodet.se, e-mail: kontakt@stiftelsenbrodet.se, Tel:+4670-2545233  

Postal address: Stiftelsen Brödet, Att. L.Åkerlund, Grev Turegatan 64, SE-114 38 Stockholm 

Board: Lena Åkerlund, chair, Roger Arvidsson, secr, Gloria Vintila Andersson, Arne Wikström, Elisabeth Kedland Hofberg.                            

http://www.stiftelsenbrodet.se/
mailto:kontakt@stiftelsenbrodet.se

